
 
                                            Friday 11th February 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
We would like to welcome Mrs Flanagan who has joined our team in 

Nursery.  

 

If you have not done so already please can you kindly complete and 

return the questionnaire that was emailed out last week. If you would like 

a printed copy of it please pop into the office. If you could return these by 

Wednesday 16th February. 
 

Nursery drop off and pick up times. 
The gates for collecting your child from their morning session are open 

from 11:45am until 11:55am. 

 

The gates will be closed promptly from 11:55am – 12.00pm to give staff 

the time to prepare for the afternoon session so please ensure you collect 

your child on time.  

 

The gates will then reopen at 12:00pm for children attending the 

afternoon sessions to drop off. 
 

My School Fund 
Thank-You to those who have already signed up to 

help us raise money for the School.  

 

You can register at www.myschoolfund.org 

 

For more information please click on this link My School Fund Information 

to find out more. 

 

Seat Belts 
Please remember when travelling to School via car that all 

children are required to use a child car seat which is 

correctly fitted based on your child’s height or weight and be 

strapped in appropriately at all times.  

There is some helpful information on the DVLA website if you 

are not too sure which car seat your child might now need. 

https://www.gov.uk/child-car-seats-the-rules 

 

 

 

www.myschoolfund.org
https://esponews.org/1JCZ-7FF6F-K7Z0LN-4HDXET-1/c.aspx
https://www.gov.uk/child-car-seats-the-rules


 

Willows World Book Day 
We will be celebrating World Book Day on Wednesday 2nd 

March 2022 and we would love you to get involved with your 

children coming to school dressed as their favourite book 

character. There will be a prize for best dressed in EYFS, KS1 

and even a staff award. World book day celebrates the value 

of books and your child will be coming home with a World 

Book Day Token that can either be exchanged for one of the special £1 

World Book Day Books or used to get £1 off any book costing £2.99 or 

more. The books can be found in major supermarkets as well as bookshop 

chains and many independent book sellers.  

For more information please visit : https://www.worldbookday.com 

For a full list of book sellers please visit: https://www.booksellers.org.uk/wbd 

 

Here is a reminder of some from last year. Please do not go to any 

expense as a costume can be created from a t-shirt and jeans with a little 

imagination and we will have great fun making up our own stories. 

 

 

 

FREE Activity Packs for February Half Term Holiday 
Campbell Park Parish Council has put together some free Activity Packs 

for children aged 4-11yrs, to be enjoyed during the February half term 

holiday. The packs contain a range of paper-based activities, including 

colouring sheets, wordsearches, mazes, spot the differences along with 

some colouring pencils, crayons, and some craft items to 

enable the children to make a letter collage. 

  

The activity packs can be collected from the Parish Office in Fishermead 

from Tuesday 15th February. If you have any queries, please contact 

admin@campbell-park.gov.uk or tel: 01908 608559 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.worldbookday.com/2021/09/world-book-day-2022-announcements/
https://www.booksellers.org.uk/wbd


Diary Dates 

Attendance 
W/C 31st January 2022  

 Year Class Name % Attendance 

Rec. Badgers 86.49% 

 Rec. Hedgehogs 95.0% 

KS1 Squirrels 97.7% 

KS1 Rabbits 93.2% 

KS1 Owls 100.0% 

Total attendance                      94.6% 

                    

 

Starting Tuesday 

18th January  

 

3-4pm 

 

Reception Gymnastics  

5 week After School Club 

(Places to be pre-booked) 

 

 

Starting Thursday 

20th            

January 

  

 

3-4pm 

KS1 Board games and Lego 

5 Week After School Club 

(Places to be pre-booked) 

Monday 21st February - Friday 25th February — Half Term 

Monday 28th 

February 
8:50am Children return to School 

Wednesday 2nd 

March 
ALL DAY 

WILLOWS WORLD BOOK DAY 

Come to school dressed as your favourite book 

character. 

 

 

Starting Tuesday 

8th March 

  

 

3-4pm 

KS1 Football 

5 week After School Club 

(Places to be pre-booked) 

 

 

Starting Thursday 

10th March 

  

 

3-4pm 

 

Reception Board games and Lego 

5 week After School Club 

(Places to be pre-booked) 

 
 

Well done Owls with an attendance of 100.0% 

for the week beginning 31st January. 

 

The whole school attendance for the week of 

31st January was 94.6%.  

 

Good attendance at school is important for 

your child’s development & progress. Please 

ensure you child attends school every day and 

not take holidays in term time.  

 

We want every child to be a H.E.R.O everyday. 

Here. Every day. Ready to learn. On time. 

 

 
 


